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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M.J. Brodie, Presi@W

DATE: August 8, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0153
City Streets — Closing — Certain Streets Lying within the area bounded by
Patterson Avenue — Parr Avenue — Spring Avenue and the CSX Transportation,
Inc. Railroad Right-of-Way

Gl

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 08-0153, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and closing certain
streets or portions of them lying within the area bounded by Patterson Avenue, Parr Avenue,
Spring Avenue and the CSX Transportation Railroad Right-of-Way, as shown on Plat 114-A-
30A in the Office of the Department of Public Works. BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and
has no opposition to the ordinance.
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